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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

 

I am pleased to announce that after a recent recruitment process we have 

secured the following staff.  

 

Mrs Karen Fender will be covering the maternity position in Reception after the 

summer holidays until Mrs Johnson returns. She has been a teacher for many 

years and she is very excited about joining us in September. 

 

Miss Lucy Cowell has been appointed as a Key Stage Two Teacher. She has 

experience teaching Key Stage Two and Key Stage Three in a middle school 

setting (Y5, Y6, Y7 and Y8). Similarly, she is pleased to be joining us in 

September. 

 

These appointments are subject to various safeguarding checks and the 

completion of appropriate documents.  

 

Next half term we will inform you of our class structure for September 2017. 

  

We plan to have “meet the teacher” on Friday 7th July when your child will have 

the opportunity to meet their new teacher and spend the afternoon in their new 

class. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Kevin Moloney 

  


